# Little Acorns Childcare

### **Jan 2019**

A belated Happy New Year to all! Welcome back to Little Acorns to all our childminding families and welcome to Little Acorns all our new nursery families!

A big thank you for making the last two weeks so memorable and forgiving a few teething issues.

We are so excited to share our home from home nursery in the heart of Whitley Bay!



# Welcome to the Little Acorns Family

#### **New Staff**

We have appointed Dean as our Assistant Manager. Dean has been an instant hit with the children, as he makes the best play doh in Whitley Bay! Caitlin has been appointed as our apprentice and her caring and nurturing personality has meant she has been amazing with many of our younger Little Acorns.

Emma and Louise are two faces you are all familiar with and are loving having this new joint venture! We aim to create a home form home in Whitley Bay and love that we have such a small and nurturing nursery.



All children have been assigned learning journals have begun and first progress reports will be given at Easter 2019. Any questions, just ask.

## School Holiday Dates

Spring half term: Close Fri 15<sup>th</sup> Feb

Open Mon 25th Feb

Easter: Close Fri 5<sup>th</sup> April

Open Tues 23rd April

Summer half

Term

Close Fri 24<sup>th</sup> May Open Mon 3<sup>rd</sup> June

Summer: Close Fri 19<sup>th</sup> July

Open Mon 2<sup>nd</sup> Sept

#### Carlos the Adventure Bear

Carlos has also settled well and has already been to stay with Little Acorn Alex last weekend. Everyone will host Carlos soon!



